
Zephyr Cove Resorts makes a
few changes
Aramark  has  been  making  some  changes  to  its  South  Shore
operation.

The company that runs the two paddle-wheelers on Lake Tahoe
along with the snowmobile operation in Nevada and Zephyr Cove
Resort needs a director of marketing and sales, as well as an
executive chef for the restaurant.

Austin Sass, who had the sales position since
Carol Chaplin left the company in 2008 to run
Lake Tahoe Visitors Authority, told Lake Tahoe
News he did not know what he is going to do
now – other than enjoy skiing this winter.

Jody Bell, general manager of Zephyr Cove operations in Tahoe,
said  no  other  personnel  changes  have  taken  place  or  are
anticipated.

A new service being offered this winter is après ski cruises
on  the  Tahoe  Queen  on  Wednesdays  for  $29.  The  90-minute
excursion includes a drink and all-you-can-eat appetizers.

— Kathryn Reed
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